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Hon Barry House; Hon Ljiljanna Ravlich

INFILL SEWERAGE PROGRAM - MARGARET RIVER
632. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water Resources:
In relation to the Water Corporation’s infill sewerage program for the Margaret River area -

€] What areas do the Water Corporation zones 4A, 3A and 2D encompass?

2) When is commencement of works expected to start for each zone?

3) Does the Water Corporation provide any compensation to residents who have incurred costs as a result
of delays to the infill sewerage program?

4 If so, what is available?

%) If not, why not?
Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied:

I reply on behalf of the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water Resources. I thank the member
for some notice of this question.

€)) Margaret River zone 4A is bounded by Merchant Street, Wallcliffe Road and Hermitage Drive.
Margaret River zones 2D and 3A are bounded by Forrest Road, Bovell Avenue and Bussell Highway.

2 Margaret River zone 4A is scheduled for commencement in this financial year. Margaret River zones
3A and 2D are not scheduled for construction in the infill sewerage program.

3) The Water Corporation does not provide compensation for delays to projects in the infill sewerage
program.

4 Nil.

&) Compensation was never part of the government’s infill sewerage program.
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